


 

FROM THE  EAST  
 

Brethren and Ladies: 
 
Well, I think, May was pretty exciting and unique as on May 17th, Brother Ethan Carswell was passed 
to the degree of Fellowcraft.  It was done in an unusual manner with current sitting Masters in every 
position.  For those of you who could not attend, I am listing here all the Masters that took part in the 
degree and the positions they were in. They deserve 
to be named and credited for the great work they did 
and the great degree they gave our Brother.  I believe 
the count for those attending was 61.  
 

Looking forward to the “Teachers of the Year” at our 
June 7th Stated Dinner.  Worshipful Jim Achenbach 
informed us that there will be three Teachers 
honored this year since we didn’t have the 
opportunity in 2020 and 2021.  This should be a nice 
event, so be sure to be at the Stated Dinner on June 
7th.   
 

Then in the Stated Meeting we may be voting on 
another candidate.  It is not definite at this time, but 
hopefully it will happen. It is good to see lodge growth 
for sure. 
 

Now, looking forward to the June 18th picnic.  Here again is the 
information on the location of the picnic. Remember that we are 
in space “L” at Santee Lakes recreation center. 
 

That is all I have for now, so will say stay happy and healthy 
And be sure to attend the Stated dinner and meeting. 
 
Thank you all and I’ll see you in lodge. 
 

Dennis Stahr, PM, Master 
 

 

Position Name Lodge 

Master David Murray Santa Maria 

Senior Warden Jeffrey Powell Consuelo 

Junior Warden Abraham Ravitch La Mesa 

Secretary 
Walter von 
Westphalen 

Point Loma 

Treasurer Ronald Banci South West 

Marshal+ Charge Percival Bautista 
Silver Gate/Three 

Stars 
Chaplain + 

Perambulation 
Jonathan Robles San Diego 35 

Senior Deacon Roberto Reyes East SD 

Junior Deacon Mark Dela Cruz Amity 

Senior Steward David Descoteaux Heartland 

Junior Steward David Diaz Lux 

Tiler Michael Singer Novus Veteris 

 

 



Dear Ladies:

I want to thank Marty for stepping up 
to take care of the table decorations 
when Bobbie Covert was unable to 
attend the dinner.  We all certainly 
hope that Bobbie is okay and will be 
back with us in June.  

S.W. Hackett Lodge will be 
congratulating three teachers of the 
Year in the dinner meeting.  Since we 
were unable to hold the presentation 
in 2020 and 2021, we will be presenting 
the awards to:  Claudia Wells for 2020, 
Melinda Kelly, Education Specialist for 
2021 and Autumn Miller, Speech-
Language Pathologist for 2022.  

Looking forward to seeing everyone at
the picnic at Santee Lakes; picnic space
“L” at 11:00am on June 18th.

Sincerely, Ingrid

Ladies  Corner



June Masonic Birthday 
Echoes From The PAST

June Birthdays

Morgan Thompson
James Campbell PM
Dennis Campbell
Dennis Stahr PM
David Haslim PM
Stephen Hannum
Michael Allen PM
Harold Robison
Dustin Capps

Alex Pina

William Knight PM

Clinton Black PM

Dimiter Lyakov PM

Ronald Howard

Kyle Dau PM



Committee assignments - 2022 

 

 

 

Audit....................................................... David Haslim, PM 
  
Member Retention................................. Jim Achenbach, PM  
 

Delinquent Dues.................................... Ben Pulido 
 

Budget & Finance.................................. Dimiter Lyakov, PM 
 

Charity.................................................... Dennis Stahr, PM, David Haslim  
 

Funeral................................................... David Haslim, PM 
 

Honored Ladies..................................... Maebelle Haslim 
 

Life Membership.................................... David Casper 
 

Masonic Education\Public Schools..... Jim Achenbach, PM 
 

Sunshine & Visit.................................... David Haslim, PM 
 

Entertainment........................................ Robert Gale, Ben Pulido 
 

Trestleboard.......................................... Norman Chris Parker, PM 
 

WM - Wor. Dennis Stahr

SW - Wor. David Haslim

JW - Vacant

Sec - Wor. Dimiter Lyakov

Chap - Wor. Bob Salini

SD - Brother David Casper

JD - Brother Mark Helton

Marsh - Brother Benjamin Pulido

SS - Brother Vaughn Franklin

Tiler - Wor. Jim Achenbach

2022 Officers



EDITOR’S CONTINUAL REQUEST
We have been able to get our mailing costs down by using 
email for the delivery of the Trestleboard.  It will be very 

helpful if we achieve more email deliveries.

Let us know if you have a working email address so that we 
can begin emailing your Trestleboard.  This will help save 

the Lodge and money for postage.

You can email Worshipful Dimiter, our Lodge Secretary, at

hackettlodge@gmail.com

IMPORTANT NOTE:  

The 2022 Annual Dues are 

$124

• BRING YOUR DUES CURRENT.

• If you haven’t already, please pay your dues for 2022. 

Be a supporter of your great Lodge!

Fraternally,
Dimiter Lyakov, PM

FROm ThE SECRETARy’S DESk

mailto:hackettlodge@gmail.com


Special Announcements

Sequoia Elementary School Teacher of the Year Award
“June 7, 2022”

Santee Lakes Master Sponsored Lodge Family Picnic
“June 18, 2022” in Space “L”

PLANNED LODGE ACTIVITIES
*subject to change, schedule TBA

JUNE 2022 HOLIDAY OBERVANCES

• June 16th:  Fathers Day

Father's Day, is a holiday of honoring fatherhood and paternal 
bonds, as well as the influence of fathers in society. In Catholic 

countries of Europe, it has been celebrated on March 19 as 
Saint Joseph’s Day. In the United States, Father's Day was 

founded by Sonora Dodd, and celebrated on the third Sunday 
of June for the first time in 1910.


